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Considering the current epidemiological situation, the Academic Senate confirms that 
course and graduation exams will continue to be carried out in a mixed mode, either in-
presence or at-distance, until December 31, 2021. 
Since January 1, 2022, except radical changes in the epidemiological scenario, all course and 
graduation exams will take place exclusively in presence. 
It is also confirmed that the lectures will continue to take place in mixed mode (presence 
and distance) until the end of the first semester. 

 


